
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: January 8, 2019 

11:30 a.m. – Amil Shapka, Champions for Change              

 

Request 

Amil Shapka, on behalf of Champions for Change will present Council with 

information about a project to upgrade and develop the lot adjacent to the St. Paul 

Foundry.  They want to develop a park area with umbrella seating areas, planters 

and a community orchard with a long-term vision which includes a stage and 

vending/food services.  Champions for change will be developing the park in 

stages as funds become available.  They will be requesting financial assistance 

from the County. 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant 


